
 

 

 

 

Westwood Day Entertainment 

 

Attached is a proposal to perform at the Town of Westwood’s annual Westwood Day Celebration.   

This proposal does not guarantee that you or your group will perform.  The attached sheet is to 

provide the Westwood Day Committee an idea of the type of music or performance you or your 

group will be performing and the type of audience you would like to target. All proposals must be 

submitted no later than June 8, 2024. 

Please provide any links you have available to listen to or view performances, and a website if 

applicable. The Westwood Day committee will be looking for a variety of performers to showcase 

their talent on either stage A or B.  

The committee is the final decision maker in the process.  We reserve the right to accept or deny 

any proposal.  When a decision is made you will receive notification via email. 

We appreciate the large interest in the artists that would like to perform.   The committee will be 

looking to give new artists a chance to perform from year to year at Westwood Day.  Thank you for 

your interest and a decision will be made by July 1, 2024.   

 

 

Thank you, 

Westwood Day Entertainment Committee 

 


